We are grateful for support from Stop DWI to allow us, for the fourth year, to send a letter to the parents of high schoolers across the county, urging them to help keep their teens healthy and safe as they celebrate important milestones.  The text of the letter follows.  

~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Junior & Senior Year:

A time of nostalgia, excitement, possibility and temptation










April 2011

Dear Families,

We are entering a season of celebration for students.  Although this seems like you are approaching the end of an era, it really is the beginning of many celebrations of life and accomplishments for your child.

With prom, end of year activities and graduation day, the coming weeks will present plenty of opportunities for teens to consider taking unwise risks, especially drinking alcohol and using other drugs.  During this time as much as ever, your teen needs your help to remain safe and healthy.

Reinforce your expectations.  Throughout their high school years, you have set rules and established consequences for breaking them.  Perhaps you have loosened up a few rules over time.  The increased privileges of being an upperclassman do not include irresponsible behavior like drinking and drug use, especially when connected with driving.  Be clear, be firm, and be consistent so that your teen knows that these actions remain unacceptable.  To reinforce making healthy and drug-free choices, a contract for you and your teen has been included with this letter.  Helpful information can also be found at www.healthyyouth.org/links.php.   

Encourage your teen to make each moment count.  Let them know you do not want them to miss out because of bad choices.

Provide safe alternatives.  Help your teens plan fun, chaperoned, alcohol free parties around prom and graduation.  Unsupervised parties hold a high risk.

As community members, we are asking you to help us create a climate of celebration that is safe and memorable, ensuring future health and happiness for our students and their friends.

Thank you for all you have done and will do for our community and its young people.

(signed by Gwen Wilkinson, District Attorney, Amie Hendrix, Tompkins County Youth Services Dept., Gale Smith, Community Coalition for Healthy Youth, and the student’s high school principal)
